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LEARNING TOGETHER

Please visit Dojo & Tapestry for pictures of recent events and well-being. Visit us at www.moira.leics.sch.uk

Christmas Performances
We are so excited to be able to invite you into school to watch our Christmas 
Performances this year.

As a reminder these are:
• Tuesday 10th Decemeber   EYFS & Year 1 10am and 4pm
• Wednesday 11th December   Years 4,5 &6 10am and 4pm
• Thursday 12th December   Years 2&3 10am and 4pm

We ask that pre-school children do not attend, however babes in arms are 
OK.  All performances will be put on Dojo so they can be enjoyed by family 
and friends at home.

Please park courteously!  Please do not park on Blackfordby Lane, on corners 
or block driveways.  We suggest you park behind Jazz’s and walk down to 
school.  Please be respectful of our neighbours.

Entrance will be via the EYFS entrance at the side of the 
hall. We will be running our Christmas raffle for a 
Christmas Hamper (tickets are £1 a strip – cash only).  The 
raffle will be drawn at the end of each performance.  
Please note that children will remain in school at the end 
of the day to get ready for the performance at 4.00pm.

TICKETS 
Tickets will not be allocated, however for the EYFS, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 
performances we respectfully request that no more than  2 people from each 
family attend each show. A register of attendees will be taken.  

If your child is in Years 4,5 or 6 we ask that 1 family member attends each 
performance, however if you wish for any more spaces to contact the office. 

As we approach Christmas, we know the 
children are becoming so excited and it is lovely 
to hear what they have been asking Father 
Christmas for this year! We still have lots of 
busy days ahead in this last couple of weeks; 
completing blocks of learning, preparing for 
Christmas performances and enjoying 
Christmas activities. Please do continue to 
support us in ensuring children are in school on 
time and have the correct uniform.
Mrs Santy
Headteacher

GREAT ATHLETES
Last month, the children took part in a 
sponsored even with British Olympic 
Kayaker Emily Lewis – As you are aware, the 
children were fantastic during the event. On 
collecting in all of the sponsor money and 
taking out relevant fees, we now have over 
£450 to spend on brand new playtime and 
PE equipment. 

It was so lovely to see 
so many families in 
Ashby at the weekend. 
The children 
performing were a 
credit to the school. 
Special thanks to Mr 
Clamp and Miss Fi for 
organising this – and 
their fantastic 
performances too!!

We are looking for a co-opted governor to join our 
governing board to help support and contribute to 
the school's continuing  improvement and 
success.  If you are passionate about the education 
of our children and not directly connected to the 
school, this would be ideal.  Previous experience as 
a governor is not necessary as induction and 
ongoing training will be provided.  Please do 
contact us via the school office.  If you would like a 
preliminary discussion about the role, the chair of 
governors, Mrs Uprichard, on 
suzanne.uprichard@moira.leics.sch.uk

http://www.moira.leics/


Diary Dates

LEARNING TOGETHER

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:
DECEMBER
Wednesday 4th Year 1&5 Fire Service Visit
Thursday 5th All Christmas Market (3.15 – 5.15) Ho Ho Ho!
Friday 6th EYFS & KS1 Century Theatre Panto Trip
Tuesday 10th EYFS &Year 1 Christmas Performances (10am & 4pm)
Wednesday 11th Years 4,5,6 Christmas Performances (10am & 4pm)
 Year 3 NWLSSP Personal Best Fest (selected children)
Thursday 12th Years 2 & 3 Christmas Performances (10am & 4pm)
Friday 13th All Non-uniform day – Donations of Chocolate for 
  Choco Bingo gratefully received.
Monday 16th All Choco Bingo – eyes down at 5.30pm.
Tuesday 17th KS2 Loughborough Town Hall Panto Trip 
  (return to school at 5pm approx.)
Wednesday 18th Year 2 Christmas Journey (Ashby Methodist)
Thursday 19th All Christmas Dinner and Jumper day
 All Break-up for Christmas
Friday 20th All Inset Day – SCHOOL CLOSED

JANUARY 
Monday 6th All Back to School

Please visit Dojo & Tapestry for pictures of recent events and well-being. Visit us at www.moira.leics.sch.uk

Christmas Fayre
Thursday 5th December

3.15pm – 5.00pm

Please support us by attending our Christmas fayre on Thursday.  We have 
lots of stalls and activities for the children to enjoy. Donations for our 

bottle stall, tombola and brick a brack would be appreciated.  Thank you.

Bring your 
family and 

friends!

If you have 
changed 

your email 
address, 

telephone 
number or 

moved 
house, don’t 
forget to let 
us know so 
our school 

records 
remain up-

to-date!

http://www.moira.leics/
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